Board Meeting Minutes
. The Board of the Mid-Atlantic Amateur Softball Association met on
2/19/2011. The following were in attendance:

Danny W. - Commissioner

Ronnie B. - Assistant Commissioner
% Ronnie L. - Treasurer

1,;.?5.1 ir John B. - League member

uma“ Dan B. - League member (dialed-in)

Association

The agenda was set by the board.

Meeting is called to order at 1:30 PM.

Financial update

Ronnie L. provided a detailed financial record for the league. There is approximately $2,093.73
in the leagues account. The expenses to-date for 2011 is as follows:

Expenses (‘11)

e ASA team insurance ($281.00 per team) has been received by all 5 teams and paid
e Umpire fee has increased from $22 to $25 a game
e 4 dozen game balls have been order at $42 a dozen

Schedule

A decision was made that games will start at 10:00 AM this season. All teams will play an 18
game schedule. Teams will play 2 games each play date except the Carolina Thunder. The
Carolina Thunder requested we make use of their time and travel. In doing so, the board
scheduled them to play 4 games on two different play dates reducing their travel to Norfolk.

Dan B. agreed to check the fields by 7:00 AM each play date and to notify Ronnie B. if it was
unplayable due to weather or other conditions. Ronnie L. agreed to sub in Dan’s absence. This
will allow for proper notification of canceled or delayed games.

The 2011 league schedule will be approved and posted on our website by March 25, 2011.



Registration

At this time we only have 13 registered/paid players in our online system. Ronnie B. will send
an email on April 12, 2011 to all coaches informing them that their players are required to
complete the online registration portion by April 16, 2011.

World Series

It was agreed that all players interested in playing in the 2011 World Series make a check out to
MAASA for $75.00 by June 26, 2011. This is a non-refundable deposit and will reserve you a
roster spot.

Non-Profit Application

The board agreed to hold off on reapplying for non-profit status until mid-season when we can
verify funding is available.

Next Board Meeting

TBD



